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            March 4, 2024 

Kristen & Teresa 
Miss Kris & Co. 

Dear Ladies, 

We would like to thank you for your kind and thoughtful donations of many items, including a 
crib, change table, children’s clothing and women’s shoes and accessories.  The women and 
children who reside here at the shelter are always in need of many items because they often come 
to us with nothing but the clothes they are wearing.  You donations have been so helpful to them 
and they have very much appreciated everything.  It is so thoughtful of you to want to help them 
in their time of need.   

Everything we can help them with assists them in feeling the community spirit and connection 
that will empower them to move on and have a good life once they leave the shelter and go on 
their own. 

Thank you again! We hope to continue this wonderful collaboration in helping those in need.   
  

With heartfelt Thanks,  

  

William and Catherine Booth             Lyndon Buckingham 
             Founders                                           General 

 Lee Graves 
Territorial Commander Shawn Critch 

Divisional Commander 
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